Congratulations on Victory Day - November 8
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On November 8, 2022, a ceremonial meeting dedicated to Azerbaijan's Victory Day was held in
Sheraton Batumi. Representatives of the diplomatic corps, heads of associations and
businessmen attended the meeting. The mentioned meeting was also attended by the
Chairman of the Turkey-Georgia Business Council of DEIK and the International Investors
Association of Georgia, Osman Chalishkan Mhavanadze. Congratulations on Victory Day -
November 8.




